On June 21, 2006, Mrs. Burdick requested the following information regarding agenda item CS-1 - One (1) Year Renewal Charter for Bright Futures International Charter School: 

Request:
To Mr. Chiu and Audit Committee Chair.:  Have the contracts been modified to meet the recommendations of the Audit Committee?

Response:
Yes, all contracts have been modified to meet the committee's recommendations. 
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